The Town of Otsego Town Board held a Comprehensive Plan Workshop on the 19th day of August, 2025 at 
1:00 PM at the Town Office Building located in Fly Creek, NY.

Those Present:

Deb Dalton, Greg Crowell, John Phillips, Heather Devitt, Dan Sullivan, Adrian Kuzminski, William Hribar, Amanda Whale, Tom Craig, Pam Deane, Ted Feury, Ed Hobbie, Chris Kjolhede and Steve Purcell. 

The meeting was led by Councilperson Dalton and MVEDD Deputy Director Heather Devitt.

Outstanding items from last meeting were discussed first.

Details concerning the Open House scheduled for August 28th from 5pm -8pm were ironed out.


Five Hundred copies of the Comprehensive Plan Survey were distributed among the group to be distributed to various locations around the town. The survey is also available online and posted on the Town website.
MVEDD will be tallying the results of thes eonline surveys.

A signup sheet was circulated for the committee members to fill in slots for the Open House scheduled for August 28th. The MVEDD team will oversee logistics for this evening event.
 
Three subcommittees were created:
· Housing, Neighborhoods and Economic Development - Tom Craig will chair this
· Parks, Farmland, Natural Resources Arts and Culture = Chris Kjolhede will chair this
· Revitalization, Infrastructure & Essential Service - Deb Dalton will chair this
All members of the CP committee signed up to be on these subcommittees and will meet before the next regularly scheduled CP meeting and be responsible for reporting on September 16th.

Meeting was adjourned at 2:15 pm.

Respectfully Submitted,


Pamela Deane
Town Clerk 
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